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We loved seeing all the pictures of our
Greyhounds playing in the snow after
they finished their NTI work! Check
out all of the photos on the PES
Facebook Page HERE!

https://www.facebook.com/pariselementary/posts/3152374835044067


We're hiring Full Time
Custodians!
Come join our team!

https://paris.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.as
px?JobID=193

This is a 250 day position.

For more information please contact Brad
Whalen at 859-987-2160 or via email at
brad.whalen@paris.kyschools.us.

Paris FRYSC would
like to thank Joe

Matthews, Robbie
Barnes, Kari

Householder, Maggie
Matthews, and

members of the F3
Lexington region for

providing food
baskets to families

this Christmas
season. Tis the

season for giving!

https://paris.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=193
https://paris.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=193&fbclid=IwAR1AG7HBq0YmTxAX3zoDtjquQsZKqCHe9VeFJY09H0aVhgKnh6IlHRXuL-o


Winter is here!
We are very thankful to

the family of Ann Mitchell
for making a generous

donation to our school to
provide for an outdoor

classroom space to honor
Ann. She loved PES and

enjoyed having class
outdoors with her

students. The four picnic
tables will allow us to
continue her legacy of

working with our classes
outside. By having 4

tables, we will be able to
seat an entire class for an

outdoor learning
experience. Thank you to

the Mitchell family for
thinking of PES and sharing

with us in this generous
act of love.


